CME CREDIT REPORTING
In 2023, select boards stopped allowing surgeons to self-report their CME credits and now require CME providers (Emory University School of Medicine) to report all CME credits on their behalf. Please find your board in the list below for more information. The new reporting systems is called PARS (Program and Activity Reporting System) and is managed by the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME).
AMERICAN BOARD OF SURGERY (ABS)
ABS transitioned to the PARS system in July 2023, and individuals certified through ABS can no longer self-report CME credits. Your credits must now be reported by the CME provider (Emory University School of Medicine) through PARS.
For credits earned prior to July 2023

The ABS deadline for submitting credits earned prior to July 2023 was December 31, 2023. After this date, any CME credits earned prior to July 2023 will be unusable unless previously reported to the ABS.
For credits earned in July 2023 and later
Emory Continuing Medical Education (CME) will report these credits for you. You must claim your credits before Emory CME can report these for you. If your RSS has not had text in attendance or online CME established, the organizing department is responsible for providing the Office of CME your participant data.   If you need CME credits reported immediately after completing an activity, please contact us at cme@emory.edu.
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR LEARNERS CLAIMING ABS CREDIT:
LEARNER CREDIT REPORTING
VERIFY YOUR INFORMATION
To successfully report CME credits for surgeons who certify through the American Board of Surgery (ABS), Emory School of Medicine requires the following information:
NPI number
Licensing state
State ID
Birthdate 
Certifying board
To avoid delays in your CME credit reporting, please review and/or edit your profile information at https://med.emory.edu/education/cme/ in the CME Tracker database. This information is private and only available to Emory CME staff for reporting purposes.
If you report to a board not listed on this page, your CME credit reporting process has likely not changed. If you receive information from your board about a change in CME reporting, please relay this information to Emory CME as soon as possible.
